Hands Off Our Children: The Vaccine Injured Speak Out

Hands Off Our Children: The Vaccine Injured Speak Out

From Children's Health Defense newsletter, June 14, 2022:

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) is likely to grant Emergency Use Authorization (EUA) for Pfizer's BioNTech SARS-CoV-2 vaccine for children ages 6 months through 4 years and Moderna's COVID-19 mRNA vaccine for infants and children ages 6 months through 5 years and 6 years through 17 years in their upcoming meetings today and tomorrow (June 14-15).

CHD is poised to take legal action against the FDA should they grant these emergency use authorizations. We seek to hold FDA accountable for recklessly endangering our children with products that have little, no or even negative net efficacy. These products may put them, without warning, at risk of many adverse health consequences, including heart damage, stroke, other thrombotic events and future reproductive harm.

URGENT! Send Your Lawmakers RFK, Jr.'s Letter to FDA VRBPAC Committee Members

by <u>Children's Health Defense</u>
June 12, 2022

Our children need your help! On Tuesday and Wednesday, June 14 and 15, the FDA VRBPAC committee is likely to make a catastrophic decision by voting to grant Emergency Use Authorizations (EUA) to allow for infants and young children to receive Pfizer's and Moderna's COVID shots.

Please take 30 seconds to tell your lawmakers to STOP the FDA

from granting EUAs for COVID vaccines in babies and children by sending Robert F. Kennedy, Jr.'s letter to FDA VRBPAC committee members. His letter lays out all of the available science and data that proves vaccinating children for COVID is not only unnecessary, but will recklessly endanger their lives. There is no emergency whatsoever for children from COVID, therefore there is no justification for issuing an Emergency Use Authorization.

Time and mounting evidence have continued to prove that children have essentially zero risk of dying from COVID (99.995% recovery rate), and the vast majority of kids have little to no symptoms. There is no statistically valid evidence that shows the Pfizer and Moderna COVID injections are able to prevent severe disease or deaths in children at all. These shots have a worse safety record than all previous vaccines combined, and have been found to cause serious injuries including myocarditis, encephalopathy, blood clots, diabetes, neurological issues and death.

Link here to the form provided by Children's Health Defense to tell your lawmakers to STOP THE FDA from harming our children with these disastrous shots.

Connect with Children's Health Defense

cover image credit (creative commons images of children): abeermuteb, Raphealny, & Bessi